MEMO

Date: June 1%, 2021

To: BPRW Commission

From: Meghan O’Daniel, Community Garden Outreach Coordinator & Customer Service Associate
RE: Localvore Inc. Event Sound Waiver for July 31%, 2021

Request for waiver at Battery Park to allow amplified sound for a live music performance.

Michael Nedell from Localvore Inc. is looking to host a concert in Battery Park as a part of the Old North
End Ramble. This event will be free and open to the public. They are requesting to have amplified sound
during their event and have already booked the park.

Staff contact for the event is Michael Nedell.

This event will feature live music and the amplified sound will take place between 3pm — 6pm. They are
expecting about 50 people to attend.

It is on a day with no conflicting events.

Staff Recommendations:
Allow waiver for amplified sound.



